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This is in response to your memorandum of January 7, 1980, 
regarding your willingness to participate in the Criminal Divi-

.:0) sion's review of the Report of the Select Committee on Assassina-
,_____, tions of the United States House of Representatives. 

Criminal Division attorneys have already reviewed the 
Committee's Final Report and all relevant F.B.I. reports related 
to the J.F.K. assassination. The Division is currently monitor-
ing the results of limited F.B.I. inquiries, initiated at Criminal 
bivision request, into several aspects of the assassination 
investigation. Our efforts to arrange private sector scientific 
axamination of acoustical evidence in this matter are continuing. 
10 need appears to exist at this time for additional Criminal 
Avision personnel to assist in this review. Although no vacancy 
r)n this project is expected, your resume will be retained for con-
Aderation in the event that developments necessitate the assign-
:3ent of additional attorneys to assist in the Criminal Division's 
:;2view of the aouse Report. 
• 

Llease leel free to contact flr. noger Cubbane or 	Jeffrey 
Fogel of the Criminal Division (at 724-7144 and 724-7526 
respectively) if you have any particular questions cr recommenda-
t:ions in regard to this matter. 
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